
 

The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on November 10, 2021 at 6:00pm at the 

Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York, for the Town Clerk to 

present the 2022 Tentative Budget to the Town Board.   

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Matthew Brassard  Councilman 

  Nathan Gilbo   Councilman 

 

Others Present:  Robert Stevenson, Bill Trybendis, Diana Stevenson, Tom Cowin, Becky Gilbo 

and Rose French, Town Clerk 

 

The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 6:00pm by saluting the flag.   

 

The Supervisor read the legal notice calling for the public hearing.   

 

The Supervisor stated that after the pandemic the 2022 budget is in good shape.  Down 

@$31,000 in appropriations.  We are below the tax cap. 

 

He stated that the blue sheet is a comparison of the tax impact from last year.  Highway and 

General down 1.78%.  2nd sheet is a comparison on a $100,000 home from last year to this year.  

The Supervisor stated that financially the Town is in good shape.  He asked the public and the 

Board if they had any questions and they did not.  Becky and the Town Clerk had nothing to add. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:03pm. 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 

 

 

 


